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In Partnership with the American Museum of Natural History and the Southwestern Research Station, we are proud to
announce the 21st installment of The Bee Course. The Bee Course is a ten day workshop held at the Southwestern Research
Station in Portal, Arizona from August 18th through the 28th, 2019. The course is designed to provide biologists interested in
pollinators with the tools and knowledge necessary to collect, process, and to begin to identify bee specimens. We
encourage all interested parties to apply. For more information, including instructions on how to apply, a list of this year’s
instructors, and course testimonials, please visit our new website at www.thebeecourse.org
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